
 
 

Countdown for WRC2018 in Denmark 
 

Less than 4 months to early-bird registration 
 

Are you ready? Of course you are. Here is a little bit more for you to know. 
You cannot imagine what a great event we are preparing for you in the heart of 
Copenhagen and in regions of Denmark. Rose lovers are excited and preparing for 
you to visit their lovely rose gardens – public and private. 
Denmark has a reputation for sustainability (wind power mills, green products) 
which you will see all over as a recurring pattern – walking hand in hand – 
connecting all of you - as our honored guests and rosarians. 
Surrounded by Danes who are so looking forward to hosting and assisting you to feel 
at home in the Hans Christian Andersen Fairy Tale Country. 
You will experience many events, all of them with a common denominator of 
sustainability and Danish coziness. 
 

Here are some: 
1. The scent of the Royal Danish Court: Her Royal Highness Crown Princess Mary will 

name the Convention rose in front of Rosenborg Castle 
2. The scent of rose wisdom: Exciting and scientific lectures will be held in the Tivoli 

Congress Center 
3. The scent of roses: Celebration of 50 years of WFRS and 25 years of the Danish 

Rose Society will be celebrated in Valby Park among thousands of fragrant roses. 
 

It is our sincere hope that you will never forget your stay in Denmark for WRC2018. 
We urge you to visit our website where you can find much more information about 
this exciting event for Rosarians and garden lovers. It’s all on:  

www.wrc2018.dk 
 



Announcing a Photo Competition for participants in the  
18th World Rose Convention  
 
 

Conditions: 
 
The subject of the competition is rose/roses. There are three categories: 
 
1. Historic/OGR roses 
2. Modern roses 
3. Decorations 

 

 Each convention participant is entitled to submit one photo per category. 
 

 The competition is solely for amateurs.  Professional photographers or participants 
who receive payment for photos, may not participate. 

 

 All photos must be sent digitally in jpg in the highest solution, aspect ratio 2:3.  Raw 
format can not be used. 

 

 The photos may not be edited in any way. 
 

 The name of the rose/roses in the photograph must be included with the 
submission. 

 

 Only photos taken after January 1, 2017 are eligible. 
 
 
The judging committee reserves the right to 
refuse photos which are found unsuitable 
for public distribution. 
Rights to the photo belong to the 
photographer. However, the Danish Rose 
Society reserves the right to publish the 
photo in all media, both digital and printed, 
in the connection with the competition. 
 
The three winners in each category will be 
exhibited in the City Hall in Copenhagen 
during the 18th World Rose Convention.   
 
Photos are to be sent to: 
 
Ernst Jensen 
mail: egj@post1.dknet.dk 
no later than March 1, 2018   
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